
NOTICE TO THE BAR

UPLC Opinion 41 - Notaries Public and the Unauthorized Practice of Law (Spanish-Language

Version)

The Supreme Court Committee on the Unauthorized Practice of Law has issued a Spanish-language version of UPLC
Opinion 41, Notaries Public and the Unauthorized Practice of Law, 178 N.J.L.J.444 (October 25, 2004) and 13 N.J.L.2273
(November 1, 2004). This version is a translation of the earlier opinion and is published under the title Notarios Pứblicos y
el Ejercicio de la Abogacía sin Autorización. Copies of the opinion are also available upon request of the Committee on
the Unauthorized Practice of Law, Richard J. Hughes Justice Complex, P.O. Box 037, Trenton, NJ 08625 and at the full-
text archive of Committee opinions maintained by Rutgers Law School – Camden at
http://lawlibrary.rutgers.edu/ethics/search.shtml.

Raymond S. Londa, Esq.
Chair, Supreme Court Committee
on the Unauthorized Practice of Law
Dated: July 19, 2005
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